MINUTES OF THE STAFF COUNCIL
FOR
 THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH ALABAMA
April 14, 2005
The Staff Council meeting for the University of North Alabama was held at 9:00 a.m. April 14, 2005 in the Collier Library conference room.

Mrs. Debbie Thornton, Chairs of the Staff Council presided
The following staff members were present:  Mrs. Sue Jeffreys, Ms. Bridgett Garner, Mrs. Dana Burbank, Mrs. Debbie Thornton, Mrs. Angie Pickens, Mr. Brad Peeden, Ms. Audrey Mitchell and Mrs. Sandra Poole. Mr. Putman and Mr. Beaver were absent.
Mrs. Debbie Thornton presented the agenda to the committee. Mrs. Sue Jeffreys made a motion to accept the agenda and Mrs. Dana Burbank seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously. 
Old Business:

Chair Thornton gave an update on the meetings regarding the Academic and Student Affairs Committee. She indicated that the Staff Council, in its previous meeting, had agreed to have four staff members from the areas of Student Life, Admissions/Registrar, Academic Advising & Retention Service and International Student Services serve on the committee. However, the Shared Governance Committee recommended that areas not be specified for staff. The Staff Council had also recommended that “administrative professional” be omitted from the document and replaced with “staff”. The Shared Governance Committee agreed with this recommendation.
Chair Thornton agreed to write a letter to Mr. Bucky Beaver and copy Dr. Dan Howard concerning the issue regarding some employees being denied the freedom to choose the type of leave (absence/annual) they preferred to take.

Mr. Brad Peeden gave an update on the Faculty/Staff Welfare Committee meeting when Mr. Randy Horn brought the issue regarding his employees’ overtime hours.

New Business:

The Staff Council discussed the vacancies on the Staff Council and agreed to send out notices to those areas: Students Affairs, Academic Affairs and University Advancement & Administration.
Chair Thornton indicated that she would contact Paulette Alexander about using the Shared Governance secretary to maintain the Staff Council web page.
The Staff Council agreed to invite Dr. Cale to the May 5th meeting. Chair Thornton said she would call Brenda Baker and extend that invitation.

The Council agreed to meet on April 21st at 9:00 a.m. in the Collier Library Conference Room to discuss the by-laws of the Staff Council.

The meeting adjourned at 10:00 a.m. 







______________________________






      Sandra Poole
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